

## **Dublin Lawn Tennis Council**

Serving over a Century of League Tennis

c/o David Lloyd Riverview, Beech Hill, Clonskeagh, Dublin 4. Phone: 260 3201 E-mail: info@dltc.net

## 15th October 2021

Dear Hon. Secretary,

I enclose an Entry Form for Winter League 2022.

This entry form must be completed in full (**Block Capitals please**) and returned to the DLTC, with the appropriate entry fee, by <u>Tuesday, 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2021.</u>

Please make sure to update the contact details for your Club's DLM, where indicated on the form.

The first matches will be held on Sunday 30th January 2022.

Finals will be on Sunday 27th March 2022.

Men will play in the mornings and Ladies in the afternoons.

Please ensure that **ALL** parts of the entry form are completed and note any special requests in the appropriate section.

If making payments electronically, please ensure your Club's name appears on the payment.

I look forward to the early receipt of your entry.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Harte Hon. Secretary